
 

            

        WMU 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 
 

Happy Fall!!!  It is that time of year when the 
beauty of all of God’s artistry comes to light.  The 
beautiful colors of red, yellow, orange brighten the 
sky and the coolness in the air fills our lungs with 
energy to get outside and enjoy all that God is 
showing us.   
 

It is also time for our Women’s Retreat at Camp 
Jackson.   October 11

th
 and 12

th
 will be filled with 

love, tears, and laughter.   I really hope you will 
pray and come out and join us.     The speakers 
this year will include Gina Parker and Jamie 
Harmon.  Corie Holly will be doing a fall 
masterpiece with us, that includes a cute owl.   
We will be enjoying ourselves around a bonfire, 
sharing stories of our lives.   Moreover, M & M 
Catering will be making sure we are well fed and 
that clean up is done.   We are so thankful for 
Mike and Mike, they make sure every woman is 
able to just enjoy themselves.  
 

Christmas Shoe Boxes -  Did you hear that we 
are trying to make 500 boxes this year?   Yep, 
that is the number for this year.   We want to help 
witness to 500 children this year, with these 
boxes.   Every person that contributes, prays, or 
comes and packs a box at the packing party will 
be a special missionary to a child somewhere in 
the world.   This is a great mission project for our 
church.    Donations of toys or funds can be given 
to Bonnie Richard who will pray over and spend 
those funds in the most amazing ways to 
purchase gifts for these children. 
 

We are hosting a Senior Celebration on Friday 
October 18, 2024 at noon.   Please come out and 
enjoy some good food and hopefully you can 
shout out “Bingo” to win a prize.   There is a lot of 
fellowship involved in our Senior Celebration.  
Can you imagine there are folks out there that 
can work 4 and 5 cards at a time.  I have enough 
problem doing 1 or 2.    A big thank you to Bonnie 
and Mike and Barb and Earl for all they do for this  

 
event.    
 

I thank you for supporting the mission programs 
of our church.     Please keep our family in prayer 
as we continue to pray for you.   

Jenny Durham, WMU 

 

 

 

36th Anniversary of SPBC 
Sunday, October 13 

Meal/Fellowship after worship service. 
Come out and celebrate our homecoming.  It’s  
going to be a special day for our church.  Invite 

your family, friends, and members that have 
moved away.  The church is providing the meats 
and our members are asked to bring their favorite 

side dishes and desserts. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Coming in November 
 

Sat, Nov. 2—Men’s Breakfast, 8AM 
Mon, Nov. 4—WMU Meeting—Women’s Day of  
          Prayer, 12PM 
Tues, Nov. 5—Church Council Meeting, 7PM 
Tues, Nov. 5—Deacons Meeting, 8PM 
Thurs, Nov. 7—Multi Church Brotherhood  
          Meeting/Dinner at Gillisonville, 7PM 
Mon, Nov. 11—Church Office Closed (Veterans 
        Day) 
Sat. Nov. 16—Evening of Thanks, 6pm 
Wed/Thurs, November 27 & 28—Church office  
           closed for Thanksgiving Holiday  

 
  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

October Calendar 
 

Tues, Oct. 1—Deacons Meeting, 7PM 
Wed, Oct. 2—WMU Ladies Meeting/Lunch,12PM 
Sat, Oct. 5— Men’s Breakfast, 8AM 
Thurs, Oct. 10—Lifeline Screening by  
       appointment          
Fri/Sat, Oct. 11/12—Women’s Retreat at Camp  
       Jackson 
Sun, Oct. 13—36th Anniversary of SPBC 
Mon, Oct. 14—Church Office Closed (Holiday) 
Tues, Oct. 15—Women’s Sunday School Class  
       Get Together, 6PM 
Wed, Oct. 16—Family Meeting, 6:30PM  
  

Every week:  
Wed.: Men’s Bible Study at Chick-fil-A—8AM 
                     
 

Just a reminder our Women’s Retreat at Camp 
Jackson is coming up on October 11 and 12.   

Women, we want you there to praise and 
celebrate our Lord and Savior.   

 
 

“Quarterly Family Meeting” 

Wednesday, Oct. 18, 6:30PM 

All members are encouraged to attend. 

 

 
 

 
 

Birthday’s 
             

         10/28   Chris Ellis 
 
 

 

ISSUE 10 

Saturday, November 16,  6:00—8:00PM 

Hot dogs, chips, cookies, s’mores, testimonies, 

and fellowship.  Give God the glory, and give Him 

thanks for all your blessings. 

Evening of Thanks 

 

Women’s Retreat 

at 

Camp Jackson 

October 11—12 

Church Office Closed 
Wednesday and Thursday 

November 27 & 28 

 October 2024 
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Coming in November 
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ISSUE 10  October 2024            WMU 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 
 

Happy Fall!!!  It is that time of year when the 
beauty of all of God’s artistry comes to light.  The 
beautiful colors of red, yellow, orange brighten the 
sky and the coolness in the air fills our lungs with 
energy to get outside and enjoy all that God is 
showing us.   
 

It is also time for our Women’s Retreat at Camp 
Jackson.   October 11

th
 and 12

th
 will be filled with 

love, tears, and laughter.   I really hope you will 
pray and come out and join us.     The speakers 
this year will include Gina Parker and Jamie Har-
mon.  Corie Holly will be doing a fall masterpiece 
with us, that includes a cute owl.   We will be en-
joying ourselves around a bonfire, sharing stories 
of our lives.   Moreover, M & M Catering will be 
making sure we are well fed and that clean up is 
done.   We are so thankful for Mike and Mike, they 
make sure every woman is able to just enjoy 
themselves.  
 

Christmas Shoe Boxes -  Did you hear that we are 
trying to make 500 boxes this year?   Yep, that is 
the number for this year.   We want to help wit-
ness to 500 children this year, with these boxes.   
Every person that contributes, prays, or comes 
and packs a box at the packing party will be a 
special missionary to a child somewhere in the 
world.   This is a great mission project for our 
church.    Donations of toys or funds can be given 
to Bonnie Richard who will pray over and spend 
those funds in the most amazing ways to pur-
chase gifts for these children. 
 

We are hosting a Senior Celebration on Friday 

October 18, 2024 at noon.   Please come out and 

enjoy some good food and hopefully you can 

shout out “Bingo” to win a prize.   There is a lot of 

fellowship involved in our Senior Celebration.  

Can you imagine there are folks out there that can 

work 4 and 5 cards at a time.  I have enough 

problem doing 1 or 2.    A big thank you to Bonnie 

and Mike and Barb and Earl for all they do for this  

event.    
 

I thank you for supporting the mission pro-
grams of our church.     Please keep our fami-
ly in prayer as we continue to pray for you.   

Jenny Durham, WMU 

36th Anniversary of SPBC 
Sunday, October 13 

Meal/Fellowship after worship service. 
Come out and celebrate our homecoming.  

It’s  going to be a special day for our church.  
Invite your family, friends, and members that 
have moved away.  The church is providing 
the meats and our members are asked to 

bring their favorite side dishes and desserts. 


